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3 Odhams Walk Covent Garden London 
WC2H 9SA 16th May 2019 Dear Sir
/Madam We are a large residential estate – 
Odhams Walk which is very close to the 
Belgo restaurant. We have a number of 
flats on that side of the estate which will be 
affected if Belgo are allowed to change their 
operating times. The open foyer area is 
miniscule and any changes, will result in the 
customers drinking on the street and in the 
surrounding area until after midnight which 
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will cause considerable disturbance. It will 
add to Public Nuisance and Crime and 
Disorder in the area. Dispense Bar The 
front area of Belgo is extremely small, 
enough to hold probably 5 people safely, it 
seems to be used as a smoking area at the 
moment. We assume that most people 
served at a new bar here will drink on the 
street or pavement as there is no room for 
them anywhere else. We do not see any 
way in which this bar would work unless 
customers are restricted to the area inside 
the building, off the pavement. This would 
need to end by 20:00 to avoid causing a 
noise nuisance and would need to be 
managed by a door supervisor. We cannot 
see why they would want to serve alcohol 
outside on the street anyway, they a 
restaurant not a public house. The children 
here go to bed early so that they are 
refreshed for school. We suffer enough 
noise nuisance as it is, caused by late night 
deliveries, we simply cannot tolerate any 
further noise. Drunk people often walk up 
Neal Street past our flats to get to Covetn 
Garden Tube Station – they will be 
subjected to further disturbance. Our 
residents hear people fighting and shouting 
and our building is often used as a public 
lavatory. Premises Times We do not see a 
good reason why the premises opening 
time should extend beyond the time when 
the sale of hot food and alcohol end under 
the licence. The current closing times are 
anyway earlier. We believe that the closing 
time should be set at the end of Licensable 
activities (so Monday to Saturday 00:00 and 
Sunday 23:30). Allowing them to stay open 
later will only add to the number of people 
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on the street after 00:00 and so add to 
noise and hence Public Nuisance. Yours 
faithfully Margaret Crowe Chair of the 
OWRM Ltd
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